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Bill HB 3382 opens up the potential for dredging in biological hotspots in the 

Willamette River, Columbia River, Yaquina Bay, and Coos Bay. We shouldn't be re-

writing 50-year-old legislation that is protecting our waterways to accommodate out-

of-state developers who refuse to comply with eco-friendly regulations. We need to 

be strengthening the protection of our ecosystems not considering ways to reduce 

them. 


